
GCI-1049A FORFF (7-19) ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC SECURITY
Arizona Early Intervention Program (AzEIP)

Dear ,

Your child,  has been referred to the Arizona Early Intervention 

Program. We have been unable to contact you by telephone. Please let me know if you are interested in determining if 

 is eligible for early intervention supports and services and I can assist 

you with the process. If you are interested, please call me at your earliest convenience. If I do not hear from you by 

, I must close the referral.

I am enclosing some information about early intervention. You can also find more information on the AzEIP website at: 
http://www.azdes.gov/azeip/. If you wish to find out about early intervention services in the future, please call me at the 
number below and I will be glad to assist you. 

Sincerely,
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